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Interpretation Request Decision: GPA Election Requirements

At the February 9th meeting of the Judicial Board, the board delivered an interpretation
on Article VI Section 8 subsection d regarding the GPA requirement for prospective candidates.
The Judicial Board’s interpretation is as follows: a potential candidate must indeed meet the 2.5
requirement prior to declaring their intent to run for office. If a prospective candidate does not
hold a 2.5 GPA at the time of election eligibility screening, they will not be eligible to run for an
elected office.

However, upon election, if an elected candidate falls below the GPA requirement, but
originally met the requirement when they originally ran for office, the first contracted term
following Senate confirmation in the contracted academic year will be counted as the
probationary term, rather than the term the individual was elected.

If you have any other questions, please contact Judicial Administrator Young.

Best,

The ASWOU Judicial Board



